WOODSIDE PARISH COUNCIL

Meeting held Monday 22nd December 2020 at 7.30 p.m. remotely on-line. Physical meetings cannot be held due to restrictions on gatherings because of the Coronavirus.

Members Present
W.F.Marrs (Chairman)	D.Wright                                    Mrs E.Lynch
S.Connor	Mrs C.Robinson 
W.McKie	 	M.D.McCabe (Clerk)     
                                                                                                      			
Members of the Public Present
None						
Apologies for Absence were received from the following.	
T.Mattinson
		
The Minutes of the Last Meeting 
These had been circulated prior to the meeting. They were agreed, and will be signed by the Chairman in the next few days.
	
The new website is now up and running, but only contains basic information to start with.

Precept 2021/22
This was agreed by the meeting and will be £6,599. A breakdown is included as a separate page in the minutes.
	 
Cumbria County Councillor’s Report
None.

Allerdale Borough Councillor’s Report
None.	

Wigton Burial Joint Committee Report

Highways
The following highway problems were raised.
Two drains are blocked at Spring Close and near Spring Lea.
The road beyond Oulton village heading towards Colmire, and the main road between Bird-in-Hand and Oulton both have sub-standard surface.
The Clerk is to report these matters to the Highways Dept.

Correspondence
ElanCity: has sent details about its roadsign products.
Clerks & Councils Direct & The Clerk has been sent.


Bank Statements
These were checked and approved by the meeting.

Applications for Planning
New Applications
None


Accounts for Payment
TECC Ltd. (New website)					    £  264.00 Chq 100589
TECC Ltd. (Migration of website)				    £  155.99 Chq 100590
Hospice at Home (Donation)					    £  100.00 Chq 100591
Great North Air Ambulance (Donation)			    £    50.00 Chq 100592
Oulton Institute Hall Committee (Meeting room & Donation)  £ 438.00 Chq 100593
Society of Local Council Clerks (2021 Membership)		     £   80.00 Chq 100594		                        						
Date and Time of the Next Meeting
Due to the Coronavirus, no date has been set for the next meeting, but it should be in February.

There being no further business, the meeting closed at 8.10 p.m.



				
